Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Will get that to you.

Michael Barrett <mbarrett@limerockresources.com>
Wednesday, November 02, 2016 9:20 AM

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Re: LimeRock ESAU Emulsion Line

The stretch of line these two releases occurred in has been isolated & taken out of service.
We are researching an alternative route now

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 2, 2016, at 9:04 AM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us<mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>> wrote:

Mr. Barrett,

Due to recent releases on Lime Rock’s ESAU Emulsion Trunk Line (in the area of Fanning Farms) OCD requests the

following:

A map showing the routing of this line.

A description of products that the line is used to transfer.

Maximum, minimum and, normal operating pressures for the line.

Current status of the line and future plans for the line utilization.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720



